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March 14, 2024 Reference No. JJ-00478-L1 

 

 
Jen and Judi 

DESJARDINS (WINDSOR) GP INC. 

 

Dear Jen and Judi: 
 

Re: Letter of Confirmation 

11788 Tecumseh Road East, Windsor, Ontario 

1. Introduction 

JJ Acoustic Engineering Limited (JJAE) has prepared this letter of confirmation to for the residential 

development located at 11788 Tecumseh Road East in Windsor, Ontario (Site), Ontario. This letter 

confirms that JJAE had contacted John Walsh from VIA Rail on March 6, 2024, providing them with 

a full copy of the JJ-00478 report dated December 4, 2023, for 11788 Tecumseh Road East in 

Windsor, Ontario.   

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact me directly. 

Yours truly, 

 
Joey Jraige, P.Eng. B.A.Sc. 
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